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MEETING MINUTES 

April 10, 2018 
 
The Practice of Law Board (PLB) met on April 10, 2018 by conference call. PLB members attending were: 
Hon. Paul Bastine, ret., Chair, Trena Berton, Michele Carney, Prof. George Critchlow, Andre Lang, Amber 
Rush, Gary Swearingen, Jennifer Unger, and Doug Walsh. Paula Littlewood, WSBA Executive Director, 
Sean Davis, WSBA General Counsel, Sara Neigowski, WSBA Communications and Outreach Director, Julie 
Shankland, Assistant General Counsel, also attended.  Julie Shankland acted as secretary for the Board. 
 
The Board met briefly to determine next steps after meeting with the Court. The next steps are: 
1. Focus on sending the Court a white paper and recommendation on how GR 24 can be amended to 
permit online document preparation businesses, while protecting the public and regulating the 
businesses. The timeline is still to be determined, but six months is the goal for completion.  
 
2. Prepare an RFP for the web application for the Legal Health Check Up. 
 
3. Request funds from the court and other partners to pay for the web application. 
 
The meeting was adjourned. 
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